
From: Cindy Perry [mailto:cpwolfgirl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2017 7:42 AM 
To: lplourde@townsend.ma.us 
Subject: Comprehensive Audited Financial Reports (CAFR) 
 
Hi Ms. Plourde, 
 
                I am taking a government and non-profit Accounting class.  We are asked to look at our towns 
CAFR.  I went to the town website, but the link does not seem to work for the CAFR, so I am wondering if 
you could send me a copy.   
 
Thank you for your time. 
Cynthia Perry 
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